

March 17, 1951 Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee", March 17, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-030, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/122653

Summary:

Lieutenant General John B. Coulter conveys words from General Ridgway, who asked him to give the message of appreciation to Syngman Rhee.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY KORFA (EUSAK) Office of the Deputy Army Commander APO 301

17 March 1951

Dear Mr. President:

General Ridgway has asked me to give you this message:

"YOUR MESSAGE OF CONGRATULATIONS RECEIVED WITH DEEP APPRECIATION.

THE MEN OF THE UNITED NATIONS FORCES ARE APPRECIATIVE OF AND

HONOR YOUR HIGH REGARD FOR THEM.

RIDGM Y

JOHN B. COULTER
Lightenant General, U S Army
Deputy Army Commander, EUSAK

His Excellency Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea